
Good	morning!		Here	are	the	announcements	for	Thursday	August	31,	
2017	
Day	of	Cycle:	A	

	
 Today will be the last day for schedule changes!!! 
 Girls Basketball meeting 9-12 for girls going out for Basketball 

2017-18. Meeting is in The Cave (across from the Library) 
Today after school @ 2:15  

 "Dance Marathon meeting this Friday during lunch in the 
library - new and current members and all those interested are 
welcome!" 

 Attention all tenth graders, juniors, and seniors.  Do you need 
volunteer hours?  Then, we need you!  How would you like to 
lead a group of junior high students for Religious Ed. for two 
hours on two Sunday nights per month?  If you are interested, 
please email Mrs. Beth Fitzgerald 
at beth.fitzgerald@icregina.com, or you can talk to Grace 
Brandt to get more information.  We would love to have you 
join our team!! 

           WINGS-University of Iowa  
                   Belin Blank Center 
      (Information from Barb Reilly (Regina JH/HS TAG 
Coordinator) 
The Weekend Institute for Gifted Students (WINGS) consists of 
half day enrichment opportunities for elementary and junior 
high students (grades 2-8) that take place on The University of 
Iowa campus. Classes in S.T.E.M., arts, and the humanities will 
cultivate students’ interest and enliven their curiosity! 
Students do not have to be in a gifted and talented program to 
participate in WINGS. Also, students are not required to 
participate in the Belin-Blank Exceptional Student Talent 
Search (BESTS). However, we encourage all high ability 
students to participate in BESTS in order to learn more about 
readiness for academic challenge. 
See https://www2.education.uiowa.edu/belinblank/students/win
gs/ for times and schedules 
Also contact Barb Reilly at Regina barb.reilly@regina.org if you 
have questions. 
 

 Attention 7th and 8th grade girls only 



The 2017 Open Minds, Open Doors + STEM will be 
held Thursday, October 19 at Coe College 
The purpose is to introduce girls to careers in science, 
technology, engineering, and math 
Registrations are accepted on a first come, first served basis 
and seats fill up quickly. 
No repeat attendees from previous years. 
The cost is $14 and includes snack, t-shirt, and lunch 
See Mrs. Zoulek or Mrs. Reilly for an application form. 
Questions?  barb.reilly@regina.org 

 


